
From: John Horn   

Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 4:25 PM 

To: Mercier, Betty <bmercier@London.ca> 

Subject: Hearing fro 142 Kent Street 

 

Hi Betty: 

  

I have an Application under the Heritage Designation to have the designation removed.  The 

hearing is set for Wednesday June 8, 2016 at 5:30. 

  

I am asking for a postponement for one month to allow the Applicant Mariana Schiller and 

myself to attend the hearing as neither of us are available June 8, 2016 due to prior 

commitments that can not be changed. 

  

Respectfully yours 

  

John Horn - solicitor 


